
16 December 2013 

Ms Marlene Tucker 
Executive Director 

QANTAS 

International Air Services Commission 
GPO Box 630 
Canberra ACT 2601 

DearMsT~~ 
Renewal of Commission Determinations 

Thank you for your recent letter inviting Qantas to express its interest in the renewal 
of determination [2008] IASC 123 which allocates 129 seats per week of capacity on 
the Philippines route and expires on 5 December 2014. 

As Qantas is fully utilising the capacity under the determination we seek renewal for 
a further five years from 6 December 2014. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries in relation to this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

-
T~s 
Executive Manager 
Government and International Relations 

Qantas Airways Limited ABN 16 009 661 901 
10 Bourke Road Mascot NSW 2020 Australia 

Telephone +61 2 9691 3636 

qantas.com 


